
 
From: H St Clare [mailto   
Sent: 16 May 2018 11:30 
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk> 
Subject: reference NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 - PRINCES PARADE 

 

Dear Sirs 
 
With respect to the above application the stopping/diversion of the above 
road is completely inappropriate and unnecessary.  Its proposed re-
routing beside the Royal Military Canal would obviously seriously affect 
the Canal - its visual and ecological aspects, together with increased 

pollution and disturbance to this historic site.  Even if the proposed 
development proceeds on Princes Parade, it is fundamentally not 
necessary to re-route the road.  The proposal is purely to allow the luxury 
houses of this development uninterrupted access to the beach.   
 
The re routing of the road would create a significant loss for the 

numerous visitors, tourists and fishermen who use the road to visit 
PP/beach, as well as it being a convenient alternative route between 
Hythe and Folkestone.  The duplicitous Council have in fact just installed 
parking meters along the entire length of Princes Parade at considerable 
cost (having had to relocate them once already) and now seek to close 
the road.  Due to the substantial and significant harm this application 

would cause, it should be refused. 
 
M St Clare 
 




